
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 07:06 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Spinel Gallery

05/26/2009

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
 
  

I created the Spinel gallery on 5/26/09. AT 
PRESENT THERE IS AN EMBARGO 
PLACED ON BURMESE MINERALS. THE 
SPINELS IN THIS GALLERY WERE 
COLLECTED PRE 1990. VERY LITTLE NEW 
MATERIAL IS NOW AVAILABLE. 
 
Please mention that you are a member of 
Wrights Mineral News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE 
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